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To: Trading Permit Holders Regulatory Circular RG12-103 
 
From: DPM and Market Maker Administration        
 
Date: July 25, 2012 
 
Re: Relocation of Option Classes on CBOE 
 

This Regulatory Circular updates RG12-099 
 
With respect to the proposed relocation of the SPDR Gold Shares (GLD) and the iShares Silver 
Trust (SLV) option classes from Post 4, Station 9 to Post 4, Station 5 discussed in Regulatory 
Circular RG12-099, CBOE has determined to not take any action at this time.  Therefore, the 
GLD and SLV option classes will continue to be located at Post 4, Station 9. 
 
Please contact Allison Kile at (312) 786-7210 or kilea@cboe.com if there are any questions. 
 
 
 
 


